TO: MR. FRED KOE M.L.A. YELLOWKNIFE, N.W.T. FAX # (403) 920-4735



nt Library

14,

4

划出土土土

j.,

Control.

4056 ...

4.11

di

FROM: PATTI LOWE

PROGRAM CO-ORDINATOR

FRIENDS AGAINST FAMILY VIOLENCE INC.

INUVIK, N.W.T.

TELEPHONE: (403) 979-3117

DEC 2 3 1991 Government of N.W.T. Yellowknile, N.W.T.

DECEMBER 16, 1991.

Dear Sir,

Following our telephone converstation on December 13, 1991, and per your request, I am enclosing the list of government departments and contact people who have received a copy of These documents were mailed the last week of our proposal. October, 1991.

GOVERNMENT DEPARTMENT:

Minister of Health and Welfare, Benoit Bouchard

M.P. Western Arctic, Ethel Blondin

Minister of Health, Nellie J. Cournoyea

Minister of Social Services, Jeannie Marie-Jewell

Minister of Public Works and Minister responsible for C.M.H.C. Elmer Mackay

Secretary of State, The co-ordinator of Family Violence Programs Carolyn Mandrusiak

Justice Department, Chairman of the Victims Assistance Committee Lawrence Norbert

Chief Executive Officer, Inuvik Regional Health Board George Gilles

Acting Superintendent of Social Services, Inuvik, Barb MacDonald

N.W.T.Housing Corporation, District Manager of Western Arctic District, Rob Feagan

PAGE ONE OF 4

RESPONSES:

Minister of National Health and Welfare, Benoit Bouchard letter attached.

Minister of Health, Nellie J. Cournoyea, letter attached.

Secretary of State, Co-ordinator Family Violence Programs, Carolyn Mandrusiak, by phone call to our President in November requesting more information.

On behalf of the battered and abused women and children of Inuvik, I thank you for your assistance.

yours truly,

Patti Lowe

Program Co-ordinator